
CITY OF CHARLESTON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 THE HOME-ARP ALLOCATION PLAN 

FOR HOME-AMERICAN RESCUE PLAN PROGRAM 
 
 
This notice is hereby given by the City of Charleston, Kanawha County, WV that it will 

conduct a virtual public hearing on Thursday, March 2, 2023 at 12:30 PM via Zoom. 

 

 
• To join the Zoom Meeting by a computer, use the following meeting URL: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89368359216?pwd=K092S3RlOVZWUElISVBtTFBUckdS

QT09. The Meeting ID is 893 6835 9216 and the Passcode: 979621. 

 

• To join by phone, dial the telephone number below, then enter the Meeting ID (893 

6835 9216) for the meeting you wish to join. +1 (301) 715 8592, +1 (305) 224 1968, 

or +1 (309) 205 3325 

 

Persons requiring assistance due to hearing, speech, vision impairments, or limited 

English proficiency should contact Ms. Paige Hill, Mayor’s Office of Economic and 

Community Development, City of Charleston, via email at: 

Paige.Hill@CityofCharleston.org or via phone at (304) 348-8035. The TDD telephone 

number for the hearing impaired is 711. 

 

The purpose of the public hearing is to present the City of Charleston’s HOME-ARP 

Allocation Plan for the HOME-American Rescue Plan funds. The City intends to submit 

its HOME-ARP Allocation Plan in the amount of $2,554,912 to the U.S. Department of 

Housing and Urban Development (HUD) on or before Friday, March 31, 2023. 

 

The HOME-ARP Allocation Plan is required by HUD in order for the City of Charleston to 

receive federal HOME-ARP grant funds. The HOME-ARP Allocation Plan is a strategic 

plan detailing the process the City will use to allocate funds to assist individuals or 

households who are experiencing homelessness, at risk of becoming homeless, and 

other vulnerable populations, by providing affordable housing, rental assistance, 
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supportive services, and non-congregate shelter, to reduce homelessness and increase 

housing stability. 

 

In order to obtain the views of residents, public agencies, and other interested parties, the 

City of Charleston has placed its HOME-ARP Allocation Plan on public display starting 

Friday, February 17, 2023 and ending on Friday, March 3, 2023, at which time the 

Allocation Plan will be presented to the Charleston City Council for approval at its regularly 

scheduled meeting at 7:00 PM on Monday, March 6, 2023. The Draft HOME-ARP 

Allocation Plan may be examined at the City’s website at: 

https://www.charlestonwv.gov/government/city-departments/moecd. 

 

All interested residents are encouraged to sign on to this virtual public hearing and they 

will be given the opportunity to present oral testimony concerning the draft HOME-ARP 

Allocation Plan.  Written comments may be addressed to the attention of Ms. Paige Hill, 

Mayor’s Office of Economic and Community Development, City of Charleston, 105 

McFarland Street, Charleston, WV 25301 or via email at: 

Paige.Hill@CityofCharleston.org or via phone at (304) 348-8035 or dial 711 for the 

hearing impaired by Friday, March 3, 2023.  
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